
 

Sikh Celebration Day 
 

On Tuesday, we had a wonderful day 
learning all about Sikhism. Our day 

started with an assembly led by Nihaal-
Rai (Elm Class), who spoke confidently 
about his faith to the whole school. Our 

afternoon was filled with crafts, 
instruments and exploring amazing 
objects, helped by Ms Kaur. A huge 

thank you to Miss Brooks, for all her hard 
work, and to Ms Kaur, Akaal-Roop and 

Nihaal-Rai.  
 

Bounce Day 
 

Thank you to all of those who sponsored 
the children to complete the bounce day 

challenge. The final total is yet to be 
calculated and announced, but we 

anticipate that our energetic bouncers 
have raised at least £690. Well done 

children and a huge thank you to FOCG 
for creating such a fun fundraiser. 

 

Curriculum Medium Term Plans 
 

Our curriculum medium term plans can 
be used to help you to support your child 

at home as well as giving you some 
information about the skills and 

knowledge your children will be learning, 
this half term. 

 

To view our medium-term plans for this 
half term, please visit our school website, 

choose the curriculum tab and select 
medium term plans, or simply follow this 

link: 
 

https://coupegreen.co.uk/curriculum/curri
culum-overviews 

 

Sun Cream and Hats 
 

The weather seems to be finally getting 
warmer. Please ensure that children are 

prepared for the sun and bring sun 
cream into school, if required, along with 

sun hats. Thank you. 
 
 
 
 

Sports Day 
 

Please keep your fingers crossed for dry 
weather on Tuesday, 2nd July for our 

Sports Day. Infant families are invited to 
watch track events at 9:00am and Junior 
families are invited to watch track events, 

in the afternoon, from 1:45pm. 
 

Wellbeing Workshops 
 

Next week, on Thursday 27th June at 
9:00am, we will host a wellbeing 

workshop, in our school hall, looking at 
supporting children with worries, change 

and big feelings. This session will be 
repeated on Wednesday 10th July at 

2:30pm. If you wish to attend one of the 
sessions, but haven’t yet signed up, 

please contact the school office. 
 

Netball Tournament 
 

Mrs Barry and her netball team competed 
in their first ever tournament this week, 

playing nine games. The girls thoroughly 
enjoyed it and have already asked when 
their next game will be. Well done girls! 

 

Road Safety and Life On Wheels 
 

This half term, we have lots of activities 
taking place regarding road safety and 
being safe and confident on wheels. 

 

Our Reception pupils will be learning how 
to keep themselves safe near roads, 

including crossing the road safely. They 
will also complete Tots on Tyres, learning 

to ride a balance bike and then 
progressing to a bike with pedals. 

 

Year three pupils are taking part in Scoot 
Safe, a training programme for scooter 

riders, including learning how to carry out 
a scooter and helmet safety check. 

 

Meanwhile, our Year five pupils have now 
completed Bikeability, learning cycling 

skills, including controlling a bike, looking 
around and signalling. 
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Friends of Coupe Green News 
 

Family Fun Day 
 

We would like to express our heartfelt 
gratitude to all the families who attended 

our Family Fun Day. Your presence 
made the event truly special and we 

appreciate your support. We would also 
like to extend a special thank you to 

those who generously donated tombola 
and raffle prizes. Your continued support 

and participation are invaluable to us. 
 

We raised a total of £1350 net profit and 
we still have lots of stock to sell, so the 
total amount will increase in the coming 

weeks.  
 

Pre-Loved Uniform and Treats Sale 
 

We are thrilled to announce that on 
Tuesday (25th June), FOCG will be 

hosting a Pre-Loved Uniform and Treats 
Sale outside school. This is a fantastic 
opportunity to find affordable, quality 

uniforms for your children. 
 

The sale will begin at 3pm and will 
feature pre-loved uniform priced at 50p 

per item. Uniform with logos will be 
available for just £1. In addition to the 
uniforms, we will also be selling sweet 
cones and ice lollies, all priced at £1 
each. Please note that both cash and 

card payments will be accepted. 
 

We encourage you to take advantage of 
this opportunity to stock up on uniforms 

for the upcoming school year, while 
enjoying some tasty treats. 

 

Easyfundraising 
 

We would like to express our gratitude to 
those who have already started using 

Easyfundraising for their online 
shopping. Your efforts in supporting our 

cause are truly commendable. If you 
haven't already done so, we encourage 
you to sign up for Easyfundraising. It's a 
quick and easy way to contribute to our 

school while doing your online shopping. 
 

To sign up, please visit 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/supp
ort-a-good-cause/  and follow the simple 
instructions. Every purchase you make 

through Easyfundraising will contribute to 
our fundraising efforts, and it won't cost 

you anything. Thankyou for your ongoing 
support and dedication. 

 
 

 
 

Diary Dates 

Monday 
24th June 

8:00 Y2 Football Club 
 

8:30 Dance Club 
 

Lunchtime Choir Club  
 

3:30 Dan’s Football Club 
 

Tuesday 
25th June 

 

8:30 Dance Club 
 

3:00 FOCG Pre-Loved 
Uniform and Treats Sale 
 

3:15 Lego Club  
 

3:15 Production Club 
 

Wednesday 
26th June 

 

Y5 Bike Fix 
 

Y3 Scootsafe 
 

3:30 Y4 Multi Games Club 
 

Thursday 
27th June 

 

9:00 Wellbeing Workshop 
 

4:00 Full Governors Meeting 
 

Friday  
28th June 

 

9:30 KS2 RSE Lessons  
 

11:30 Whole School: Dance 
From The Heart Roadshow 
 

1:00 Y5/6 Boys’ Football 
Tournament 
 

Tuesday  
2nd July 

Sports Day 

Wednesday 
3rd July 

 

Ash and Maple Class Visit to 
Eureka 
 

Reception Tots On Tyres 
 

Thursday 
4th July 

 

School Closed for Polling 
Day 
 

Friday 5th 
July 

 

SRBC Athletics Festival in 
School 
 

Wednesday 
10th July 

2:30 Wellbeing Workshop 

Thursday 
9th July 

 

9:00 Mr Bird’s Music 
Assembly 
 

Friday  
12th July 

 

End Of Year Reports shared 
with Parents and Pupils 
 

Monday 
15th July 

 

9:00 KS2 Production Dress 
Rehearsal 
 

2:15 Ash Class Afternoon 
Tea 
 

Tuesday 
16th July 

 

10:00 Rocksteady Concert 
 

4:00 KS2 Production 
 

Wednesday 
17th July 

 

Whole School Transition Day 
 

5:00 KS2 Production 
 

Thursday 
18th July 

9:00 Golden Merit Assembly 

Friday  
19th July 

 

9:00 Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 
 

3:15 End Of Term 
 

 

Please see the calendar section of our 
school website for further details of the 

above events. Thank you. 
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